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PUBLIC NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners will hold a 

workshop on Wednesday, September 10, 2025 at 1:00 PM. The purpose of this 

workshop is to discuss Impact Assistance Funding through the Wyoming 

Department of Environmental Quality, Industrial Siting Division. The Impact 

Assistance Funding is related to the Chugwater Energy Project. All town councils 

and special districts within Platte County have been invited to attend this 

workshop.  

 

This workshop will be held at the Agriplex (4-H Building) located at 59 Antelope 

Gap Road, Wheatland. This workshop is open to the public but no public 

comment will be accepted at the workshop as the purpose is for governing 

bodies to obtain information regarding Impact Assistance Funding. 

 

No decisions can be made by the Board at a workshop session. For more 

assistance, please contact Malcolm Ervin, Platte County Clerk, by calling 

(307)322-1309 or by emailing pcclerk@plattecountywyoming.com. 

 

Dated: September 5, 2025 

Malcolm J. Ervin, Clerk of the Board 
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